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General Thomas P. Stafford Visits SWOSU

General Thomas P. Stafford visited the Southwestern Oklahoma State University campus in Weatherford this week to get a sneak preview of the Gen.
Stafford Archives that will be housed in the Al Harris Library. The collection will highlight the achievements of Gen. Stafford and feature a collection of
his papers and other items donated by the retired astronaut.  Here, Gen. Stafford poses next to his 1969 Apollo 10 photo.
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